
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Ted, for working so hard! 
Well done! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

14th February 2022 

Year 2 -  Mason, for being an  
absolute superstar! 

Year 3 -  Jevan, for great effort towards 
your work. Well done! 

Year 4  -  Juliette, for an amazing  
homework project! 

Year 5 - Dominic, for always being so  
polite and caring towards others! 

Year 6   -  Nathan, for having a great few 
weeks working hard. Well done! 

EYFS -  Brax, for always using his  
manners around school! 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2022 
School breaks up for Half Term - Friday 18th Feb 

School re-opens - Monday 28th Feb 

World Book Day -  Thursday 3rd March  

Comic Relief -  Friday 18th march   

Easter Service - 1.30pm Friday 8th April 

School breaks up for Easter - Friday 8th April 

School re-opens after Easter - Monday 25th April 

Bank Holiday -  Monday 2nd May 

School breaks up for Half Term - 27th May     

School re-opens - Monday 6th June 

PD Day - Friday 24th June 

Additional Day in lieu of Queens Jubilee – Mon 27th June 

Break up for Summer - Thursday 21st July 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Jack 
Year 1 - Matthew 
Year 2 - Charlie 
Year 3 - Carter 
Year 4 - Jack 

Year 5 - Charlie 
Year 6  -  Maisie 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Lexi 
Year 1 - Ayla 

Year 2 - Jessica 
Year 3 - Ruaridh 
Year 4 - Denver 
Year 5 - Oliver M 
Year 6  -  George 

 
Through God’s love, we are the rich soil 

where roots  
grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

PE T-Shirts 

As our uniform suppliers are having difficulty obtaining jade 
green PE t-shirts we have decided to extend the colour range and 

children can wear navy, white or jade tops for PE.  
e colours for PE t-shirts to navy, white or jade. Thank you  

Attendance Award 
Year 6 

Whole school  
attendance  

96.4% 

ATTENDANCE 

Reception 88.1% 

Class 1 97.6% 

Class 2 96.5% 

Class 3 95.8% 

Class 4 98.4% 

Class 5 95.0% 

Class 6 100% 

Half Term Holiday 
As we break up on  

Friday for half-term we 
would like to wish  

everyone a happy and safe 
holiday. 

School Meals Price Increase 
School lunches will increase in price from the 4th of April 2022 

and VAT on Nursery meals will also increase to 20% 
Please note the new prices are 

Pupil Meals £2.20 / Nursery Pupil Meals £2.64 
This increase will not affect children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 

2 as they are all eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals. 
If you think your child may be entitled to FREE SCHOOL MEALS, as 

a result of a change in circumstance, please call or email the 
school office. 

Parking  

Can we please ask parents to refrain from parking in the  

residential areas around the school. While we appreciate parking is 

tricky these areas are private parking only.  

Also please can we ask parents not to park in the school car park 

after 8am and before 3.30pm.   

As always thank you for your support. 


